
HAPPY FALL SEASON 
LIBERTY DANCERS! 

 

Thank you to everyone 
who joined us this Sep-
tember to start off the fall 
term! We hope you’ve 
enjoyed your classes so 
far. It’s been great having 
you back and meeting 
some new friends as well!  

 

FALL CLASSES: 

Classes at Capsul remain 
as scheduled, except for 
Thursday, October 20th 
& 27th due to events tak-
ing place in the studio. 
We have moved the Cre-
ative Dance (4:30) and 
Pre-Primary (5:00) to 
Tuesday, October 18th & 
25th to make up those 
classes. The Primary-
Grade 1 ballet (5:30) can 
attend the Grade 2-3 Bal-
let class on Saturday, 
October 22nd & 29th at 
Artscape Youngplace 
(10:00am). Please let us 
know if you have a con-
flict with the scheduled 
make up classes. If so, 
we will credit your clas-
ses for future use. Thank 
you for your flexibility and 
understanding for those 
two weeks! 

 

It’s been so exciting get-
ting back into the Move-
ment Studio at Artscape 
Youngplace on Satur-
days! Please note, we 
have cancelled the Inter 
Jazz & Tap class and 
moved the Adult Ballet to 
12:00-1:00pm.  

Registration is still open 
for all classes, please 
spread the word to your 
friends in the community, 

we thank you tremen-
dously for your refer-
rals! 

Classes continue to 
run on a hybrid format 
for those who can't 
make it to the studio 
for whatever reason. 
Please be sure to noti-
fy Michelle early 
enough so your zoom 
link is ready and avail-
able before class 
starts.  

 

NEW FACULTY: 

It’s been so great hav-
ing Miss Shannon and 
Miss Audrey teaching 
classes this Septem-
ber, thank you both for 
your hard work and 
great energy!  

We are very excited to 
welcome Miss Gina to 
our Liberty Dance fam-
ily! Miss Gina will help 
out with teaching, gen-
eral studio assistance, 
and social media. You 
can find full bio’s 
about all of our faculty 
on our website.  

 

SOCIAL MEDIA: 

If you’ve taken pic-
tures or videos and 
posted on social me-
dia, please tag us 
@libertydancetoronto 
on Instagram / 
@libertydanceclasses 
on Facebook.  

Please let us know if 
you do not want to be 
included on social me-
dia so we can take a 
special note.  

 

 

 

 

STUDIO WEAR:  

Thank you to those 
who submitted their 
order last week. Your 
studio wear has ar-
rived and will be deliv-
ered to your class this 
week. If anyone 
missed the deadline 
and would like to place 
an order, please sub-
mit this by October 
1st. The order form 
can be found on our 
website.  

 

RECITAL 2023: 

We are looking for-
ward to preparing a 
year-end performance 
showcase in June of 
next year. We will start 
preparing choreogra-
phy, costumes and 
event details in the 
Winter-Spring Term 
starting in January. 
Please stay tuned for 
more details! 

 

MASSAGE THERAPY: 

Registered Massage 
Therapy appointments 
are available upon 
request, either mobile 
or at Liberty Place. 
Please be sure to book 
ahead, as October has 
only a few Friday after-
noon/evenings ap-
pointments left. Please 
contact Michelle for 
more information and 
booking inquiries.  

 

THANK YOU FOR 
YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

647-567-1886  

admin@libertydance.org 

www.libertydance.org 

 

NEWSLETTER 

OCTOBER 2022 

• FALL CLASSES 

• NEW FACULTY  

• SOCIAL MEDIA 

• STUDIO WEAR 

• RECITAL 2023 

• MASSAGE          
THERAPY 


